
July 15, 2013 

A special meeting of the Weston County Commissioners convened at 7:00 p.m. with Chairman 

Seeley presiding.  The purpose of the meeting was to conduct a public hearing on the 

proposed Fiscal Year 2014 budget for Weston County.  Present for the meeting were 

Commissioners:  Lenard D. Seeley, Jerry Shepperson, Randy Rossman, Marty Ertman, Tracy 

Hunt and County Clerk, Mamie C. Krank.   

 

Invocation and Pledge of Allegiance 

Commissioner Rossman gave the invocation and Commissioner Hunt led the delegation in the 

Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Fiscal Year 2014 Budget Hearing 

Chairman Seeley opened the Budget Hearing for public comment.  Dean Kettley, Fairgrounds 

Manager, requested the proposed amount for the Fair Budget.  Chairman Seeley answered the 

request.  Ted Ertman, Mallo Camp Board Member, thanked the Commissioners for allocating 

funds toward the repair of the Mallo Camp Motel and a contract employee position.  The 

Commissioners discussed the proposed budgets for the Fair Board, Predator Management and 

Mallo Camp Board.  Chairman Seeley called for any further public comment; hearing none, the 

public comment portion of the hearing was closed at 7:10 p.m. 

 

There being no further business to come before the Commission the meeting adjourned at  

7:12 p.m.  

        

 

 

 

Lenard D. Seeley 

Attest:  Mamie C. Krank                   Chairman 

 County Clerk 


